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STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

 COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (Staff) and for its 

recommendation states: 

 1. The Commission granted Budget Phone, Inc., a certificate of service authority to 

provide basic resold and facilities-based local telecommunications services in portions of the 

State of Missouri in Case No. CA-2003-0024.  In its Order, the Commission waived the 

requirement that a telecommunications company file a proposed tariff as part of its initial filing.  

Budget Phone, Inc., has now filed a switched access tariff for Commission approval.  

2. As indicated in its Recommendation, attached as Appendix A, Staff has no 

objection to the tariff, P.S.C. MO. No. 3, taking effect on April 21, 2005.  The tariff meets the 

requirements of all applicable statutes, including Sections 392.200(4), 392.455(3), and 

392.455(4). 

WHEREFORE, Staff recommends that the Commission approve the Budget Phone, Inc., 

tariff P.S.C. MO. No. 3, with an effective date of April 21, 2005. 
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       Respectfully submitted, 
 
       DANA K. JOYCE 
       General Counsel 
 
 
       /s/ David A. Meyer                        
       David A. Meyer 
       Senior Counsel 
       Missouri Bar No. 46620 
 
       Attorney for the Staff of the 
       Missouri Public Service Commission 
       P.O. Box 360 
       Jefferson City, MO 65102 
       (573) 751-8706 (Telephone) 
       (573) 751-9285 (Fax) 

        david.meyer@psc.mo.gov  
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